
GH3 Promotions Lopez, Foster,
Odom and Frometa shine this
past Friday night in Atlantic
City
Nutley, NJ (February 24, 2016) – This past Friday night at
Historic Boardwalk Hall in Atlantic City four members of the
GH3 Promotional banner, put on great performances and three of
those were televised live on ShoBox: The New Generation that
was seen on SHOWTIME®.

In  the  main  event,  Super  Bantamweight,  Adam  Lopez  (15-0)
remained  undefeated  as  he  scored  an  emphatic  unanimous
decision Mario Munoz to retain the WBA Fedlatin title.

Jerry Odom (13-2-1) continued to establish himself as one of
the most exciting fighters in the super middleweight division
with a 8-round draw with previously unblemished Ronald Ellis.

Lightweight O’Shaquie Foster (10-1, 7 KO’s) scored a beatdown
over previously undefeated Lavisas Williams by scoring a 7th
round stoppage in an scheduled 8-round bout.

In a non-televised bout, welterweight Hector Frometa (2-0)
went to 2-0 with a 4-round unanimous decision over Jordan
Rosario.

“We are very proud of our fighters that fought on Friday
night,” said GH3 Promotions CEO Vito Mielnicki.

“Adam put on a very solid performance against a tough fighter
from Mexico. He is a couple fights away from fighting for a
world title. We feel when that time comes, he will not only be
competitive but he has the talent to win a title and be a
player for many years to come.”
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“As for Jerry Odom, he fought a great fight and it was very
close. Once again his fight was filled with action and he
earned another opportunity to compete against anybody at 168
pounds. He shows the heart of a fighter and doesn’t turn down
anybody. He will be back in another good fight in the next
couple months.”

“O’Shaquie showed everyone that his fight in November was just
a bad night. He has a ton of ability and he put on a great
performance. He is back on track and we still envision huge
things for him.”

“Frometa is a prospect that has great natural ability and he
will be stepping up the opposition with each fight. He comes
from the Cuban amateur system, and he fits into what GH3
Promotions is about and that is developing fighters and have
them prepared to fight big fights when the are ready.”

GH3  Promotions  features  undefeated  Middleweight  Antoine
Douglas, Super Middleweight’s Jerry Odom & Derrick Webster,
undefeated Super Bantamweight Adam Lopez as well as Boxcino
2015 Jr. Middleweight Champion John Thompson, Jr., undefeated
Welterweight’s Hector Frometa, Jerrell Harris & Keenan Smith,
Light Heavyweight Lavarn Harvell, Jr. Lightweight O’Shanique
Foster  &  Super  Middleweight  Andrew  Hernandez  to  the  GH3
Promotions stable.


